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Frequently Asked Questions Regarding Governor Kelly's Plan for 
Reopening Kansas Phase 1 
 
 
 

Question:  Does the order provide guidance on self-service beverages.  Nothing has been 
mentioned on this.  
 
Answer: The Governor’s plan did not directly describe any rules around self-service of food 
or drinks.  However, it is suggested that each industry should seek out and find best practices 
to follow in their respective business.  What this means to me is that we don’t have a rule we 
are required to follow at the State level.  Please keep in mind you may have a county rule you 
are required to follow 
 
Question:  Barriers were mentioned in the KRHA Update.  What does that mean?  Actual 
walls, plexiglass or just a separation of 6’ or more between tables?  
 
Answer:  Social Distancing guidelines of 6ft or more between guests in ordering lines and at 
tables in your dining room is required.  The only exception to this rule is if you can create a 
physical barrier in lieu of 6ft of spacing.  This rule would allow restaurants to operate closer to 
maximum occupancy.  For some smaller restaurants, creating physical barriers with materials 
like plexiglass between booths may be the best possible and most cost-effective option for 
reopening.   
 
 
 
Midwest Single Source, Allied member is providing 20% off PPE and barrier items to KRHA 
members.  
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